
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
June 21, 2011 
 
John Bodart 
Cooper Tire & Rubber Company 
3500 Washington Rd. 
Texarkana, AR 71854 
 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0038822, AFIN 46-00005,  
 Deficient/Missing Discharge Monitoring Report 
 
Dear Mr. Bodart: 
 
The Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMR) submitted for the 5/31/2009, 7/31/2009, 
8/31/2009, 9/30/2009, 10/31/2009, 12/31/2009, 1/31/2010, 3/31/2010, and 11/30/2010 
Monitoring Periods, Discharge Number 001A has been received by the Department.  
Upon review, I noticed that you failed to submit parameter values for the parameters I 
have highlighted on the DMRs I provided.  If analysis was not conducted for a 
parameter during a given monitoring period please write an “E” in the highlighted 
section for that parameter.  If a parameter value was required by your permit but 
analysis was not conducted, please provide a Non-Compliance Report detailing why 
analysis was not conducted. 
 
Please submit the corrected DMRs, clearly marked as "Corrected Copy", with the 
changes highlighted.  Submit two legible copies of the corrected DMRs with an original 
signature and date (RE-SIGN and RE-DATE) by the Cognizant Official.  These 
corrected copies should be received by the Department by July 5, 2011. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please refer to NPDES Permit Number 
AR0038822 and AFIN 46-00005 in any written correspondence to this Department. 
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0667 or you may e-
mail me at carlsonm@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Michelle Carlson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 


